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From:

Sent: Friday 11 September 2020 16:52

To: SIDS

Subject: Boyne Greenway, Mornington Co. Meath to Drogheda Co. Louth

To whom it may concern:

We would like to state that we are strongly in favour of the development of the Boyne Greenway (Mornington to
Drogheda section)

This route will allow two large populations centres to access areas of leisure {coastline) and cultural, retail and
employment (Drogheda) by bike and on foot, ensuring healthier lifestyles and active travel in the region.

This stretch of greenway also an essential piece of infrastructure in the future of the longer Boyne Greenway,

stretching from Mornington to Navan (and possibly Trim), as well as the Great Eastern Greenway from Dublin to
Belfast.

Your faithfully,






